INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular Dated: 05/11/2018)

Members of the School Management Committee, Principal and Staff of the school wishes all the
students and their parents,

= HAPPY DIWALI &

The school will remain closed on Thursday, November 08, 2018 on account of Diwali.

Regards,

T.R. BROWN
Principal
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